
 

At Risk Persons Registration Program 

 

The Mount Holly Police Department is beginning an imitative to identify and register those 

people in the community who may be suffering from a diminished capacity causing them to 

become disorientated and confused. 

By initiating this program we would encourage family members to register an at-risk 

person at the police department. During the registration process we will gather from you 

the at-risk persons information, a photograph of the person, and the emergency contact 

information for them. This information will be kept at the Police Department and it will 

only be used when needed to identify and locate the at-risk person. The information will 

also be placed into a local law enforcement database that can be accessed by any agency 

within this county. This will allow other agencies to assist in locating the caretakers of any 

at-risk person that are lost. 

This program is being made available to any family that has a member with a disability that 

would put them as an at-risk person for wandering away from their home, regardless of 

their age. 

We look forward to servicing the community with this program and look forward to 

speaking with anyone who needs assistance. 

Any questions regarding this matter can be directed to Lt. Scott Bayley at 609-864-2136 or 

sbayley@twp.mountholly.nj.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Clifford R. Spencer 

Chief of Police 
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